
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 2 By Councillor Lang for answer by the 

Leader of the Council at a meeting of 
the Council on 15 March 2018  

  On 23 November 2017, the Council approved a motion to 

agree that the Leader of the Council write to (i) the Cabinet 

Secretary for Justice to request that the Scottish 

Government and its partner agencies investigate and 

address the antisocial use of unlicensed fireworks, and (ii) 

the Secretary of State for Business, Innovation & Skills 

to seek a review of the rules governing the sale of fireworks. 

Question (1) On what date(s) did the Council Leader send these letters? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Will he publish both letters? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) What, if any, responses have been received from Ministers? 

Answer (3)  

Question (4)  

Answer (4)  
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